## Chi Yun School 2024 — 2025

## **Annual Student Health Examination**

1st September, 2024

Dear Parent / Guardian,

In the upcoming academic year, all residents (excluding those newly enrolled in the current academic year) are required to undergo the mandated annual health examination and provide valid medical documentation as proof. The validity of this documentation will be for one year. Our school's nursing department has invited doctor to conduct physical examinations on-site for students.

Date: 23rd October 2024

Time: 2PM

Visiting Medical Officer: Dr. Chung Cheuk Ying

Health Examination Fee: \$130

For parents who have responded positively and paid for the service, our school nurse will arrange for the relevant students to undergo the physical examination.

For students who will not be participating in the Visiting Medical Officer Health Examination Program, parents can obtain a medical assessment form from the nurse and take their children to a clinic or hospital for the health examination. The results of this examination should be submitted to the school for health record filing and review by 17<sup>th</sup> December 2024.

If you have any inquiries, please feel free to call 23862010 to contact our school nurse.

Yours faithful

Liu Hang Lam

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School

		Reply Slip
Dear Princip	oal,	
I * agree/	do not agree to allow my ch	ild to undergo the physical examination in school.
Name of student:		Signature of Parents:
Class		Date